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2024 Spring Clean-Up

The City of Eureka Springs, Arkansas is proud to sponsor the “2024 Spring Clean-Up” which will
begin on Monday, April 15th at 8:00 A.M. and will end on April 19th at 3:00 P.M.

Residents must sign up prior to the week of pickup. Signups will be accepted starting March 15t
and ending March 315t To sign up to the list for pickup, please visit the Public Works office at
3174 East Van Buren, Eureka Springs, Arkansas 72632, or City Hall at 44 South Main, Eureka
Springs, AR 72632. There is a ($20.00) twenty-dollar administrative fee per residence with
accounts in good standing. The city will only pickup from the signed-up participants once during
the week.

Non-hazardous bulky items such as old furniture and appliances must be placed curbside by
8:00 A.M. on Monday April 15th. All smaller items must be in a manageable bundle(s) of less
than (50) fifty pounds.

The city will not pick up any hazardous waste such as batteries, electronics, tires, household
garbage, appliances with coolant or freon, or yard waste.

Electronics can be dropped off directly at the Carroll County Solid Waste Authority located at
3190 East Van Buren, Eureka Springs, Arkansas 72632.


https://www.eurekaspringsar.gov/public-works/page/2024-spring-clean

If you have any questions, please contact Public Works at (479) 253-9600, email publicworks
[at] eurekaspringsar.gov, or stop by our office.



